
	

	
	
		
	

How	to	sign	up	with	WarnCentralTexas.org	

	
The	City	of	Double	Horn	is	pleased	to	announce	it	is	partnering	with	the	Capital	Area	Council	of	
Governments	 (CAPCOG)	 to	 offer	 an	 emergency	 notification	 system.	 	 CAPCOG	 uses	 a	 regional	
notification	 system,	WarnCentralTexas.org	 to	provide	emergency	 communication	 in	10	 central	
Texas	 counties.	 	When	 local	 emergency	 personnel	 and	 government	 officials	 identify	 a	 serious	
threat,	WarnCentralTexas.org	will	directly	contact	registered	residents	and	businesses	with	vital	
information,	such	as:		
	

• If	or	when	to	evacuate	during	floods	and	wildfires	
• Severe	weather	alerts	
• Areas	to	avoid	if	a	nearby	hazardous	material	spill	occurs	
• What	residents	should	do	during	a	police	manhunt	
• Health	precautions	during	a	boil	water	notice	or	prolonged	power	outage	

	
By	 registering	cell	phones	and	email	 addresses	 to	 receive	emergency	alerts,	 residents	 can	 stay	
informed	even	when	away	from	home.		Contact	information	will	be	used	only	for	emergency	and	
major	incident	notification.		
	
If	you	have	not	registered	for	emergency	alerts	with	WarnCentralTexas.org,	we	encourage	you	
to	do	so	now.		Go	to	WarnCentralTexas.org	and	click	on	the	red	“Get	Alerts”	button	to	create	an	
account	 and	 indicate	 how	 you	wish	 to	 receive	 notifications	 (text,	 email,	 phone).	 	 If	 you	 have	
additional	questions,	please	click	on	the	FAQ	link	on	the	registration	page.			
	
The	 City	 of	 Double	 Horn	 is	 committed	 to	 promoting	 the	 safety	 and	 security	 of	 its	 citizens.		
WarnCentralTexas.org	 is	 an	 important	 part	 of	 that	 strategy.	 	 For	 your	 convenience,	 we	 have	
added	the	link	to	WarnCentralTexas.org	to	the	city’s	website,	doublehorntx.org	


